
 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER                           Week ending  4th  July 2025 
 

 

We have had another busy week in Preschool! To help us all get ready for the transition 

to Reception class in September we have been sharing stories and talking about how we 

feel about moving to our new classroom and for some of us a new school. The children 

have already taken their first steps in visiting their new classroom or school, and we 

hope that the positive discussion and sharing of stories will help them to make sense of 

the change to come and enable them to feel safe, secure, and happy over the coming 

weeks.  

   

We have started our rehearsals for Harris Fest and spent some time on the junior 

playground, with Mr Baines the music teacher, learning something special for our class 

performance alongside Reception class. The children really enjoyed themselves and we 

hope that they can all join us in performing for their families on Tuesday 15th July. 

 

As the end of the summer term approaches there is a lot going on in and around school, 

including our very own Preschool Graduation Party!  

The party will be held on the afternoon of Thursday the 17th  of July and ALL Preschool 

children are invited to join us regardless of which sessions they normally attend. More 

details will be sent out via the School Spider App.  

 

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😊 
 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

• Please remember to pre-order your child’s 

school dinner. 

• PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday 

morning. Please provide appropriate 

footwear (trainers/pumps) as we will be 

using the school field. 

• In hot weather please ensure that you apply 

suncream to your child before arriving at 

Preschool & provide a sun hat/cap. 

 

Please visit our new page on our website, all about 

how you can prepare your child for Reception. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

 

Evelyn 

& 

Kendal 

 

 

Our photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Pre-School: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/10789

